Guidelines for Global Village Participants
PRIDE Night, Friday, April 17th, 5:00-7:30 pm

Thanks for all your feedback; it has helped us come up with these guidelines:

There are two ways to participate in the Global Village (you can do EITHER or BOTH):

1) making a TRIFOLD POSTER TABLE DISPLAY on a country;

2) leading an INTERACTIVE ACTIVITY, such as a music or language demonstration; teaching a craft;
telling a story; demonstrating a dance; or teaching a game. We’re open to ideas!

1) TRIFOLD POSTER DISPLAY:

--Will be in cafeteria and gymnasium

--Not intended to include crafts, music, dance, games or storytelling

--Please try to have family members rotate through 30-45 minute shifts at your display to answer questions.
--NO FOOD PLEASE. The only exception is to display a plate of a typical food. But it must be covered with
plastic wrap and have a sign “FOR DISPLAY ONLY—DO NOT EAT.”

--We encourage you to bring decorative items, clothing, souvenirs, etc., but do not leave them unattended.
--We plan to organize 6-foot display tables around the four sides of pop-up canopies, from which you can
hang textiles, lights or other decorations.

--Please let us know how much table space you would like. We will try to accommodate all requests.

--Tell us if you require an electrical outlet(s). *NOTE: if an extension cord is needed you will need to provide
your own. The school does not have any extension cords that can be borrowed.

2) INTERACTIVE ACTIVITY:

--Art rooms will be open for families to bring their own craft materials and set up instruction stations to teach
others how to make a characteristic craft.

--The Library will have a stage and sound system for short (3-5 minute) demonstrations of dance or music.
--The Reading Garden will have a microphone for storytelling or teaching language phrases (3-5 minutes).
--The Science Room will be available for hosting indoor games.

--A program will be handed out so attendees will know where to go for various activities, including which
countries will be represented there.

--Tell us as soon as you can if you need electrical outlets!

Please note:

--Laptop slideshows have not been popular in the past. People tend not to stay and watch them.

--The cafeteria stage will be occupied with a video montage and will not be available for any performances
or country displays.

SETUP: 4:00-5:00 pm
GLOBAL VILLAGE OPEN: 5:00-7:30 pm
BREAKDOWN AND CLEANUP: 7:30-8:00 pm

QUESTIONS? Contact Suman Kundapur (sumannk@yahoo.com) or Carol Webb (carol@ezzellwebb.com)



